
Patient Advisory to Consult a Physician 

Re-Balance Acupuncture / Dr. Erica Hsu, DACM, LAc., PLLC., is committed to your 
health and well-being. We believe that while Chinese Medicine has a great deal to offer as a 
health care system, it cannot totally replace the resources available through biomedical 
physicians. Consequently, we recommend that you consult with a medical physician regarding 
any condition or conditions for which you are seeking acupuncture treatments.  

In accordance with Article 160 Section 8211(1)(b) of the New York State Education Law, 
we request that you carefully read and sign the following statement: 

WE, THE UNDERSIGNED, DO AFFIRM THAT ________________________________   
(THE PATIENT) HAS BEEN ADVISED BY DR. ERICA HSU (A LICENSED 
ACUPUNCTURIST) TO CONSULT A PHYSICIAN REGARDING THE CONDITION 
OR CONDITIONS FOR WHICH SUCH PATIENT SEEKS ACUPUNCTURE 
TREATMENT.  

__________________________ __________________________ 
Patient Name - Signature    Date 

__________________________  __________________________ 
Patient Name – Print    Date 

__________________________  __________________________ 
DR. ERICA HSU    Date 

 


